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It’s been a very busy half term with lots to
celebrate. The children also continue to work so
hard in class and beyond. | am so proud of their
positive attitude. With the weather warming up
too we are able to enjoy the outside learning
environment so much more. May | wish you a very
pleasant half term break and look forward to
seeing you all on Monday 5th June refreshed for
another busy half term to end the school year.

Polrdimouth’s (Y4)
Science Experiment

Polridmouth carried out an experiment on
Monday to develop their understanding of why
the water cycle happens faster in different parts
of the world. They had to be the scientists and
decide everything about their experiment,
working exceptionally hard to think about how
to test their theory that it would happen faster
where the temperature is higher.

“Where we put the paper towels represented
different areas of the world” Ewan

“We tested whether water would evaporate
quicker in hotter or colder conditions.”
Lewis, Leo and Toby

New Governors

On behalf of the Local Governing Board, |
would like to welcome Kay Peacey and Natalie
Peperell to the LGB. Kay becomes a Parent
Appointed Governor and Natalie a PLT Board
Appointed Governor.
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Bude Residential

Every child should be proud of their achievements
at Bude. Everyone gained something from the
experience, whether that was staying away from
home for the first time or conquering a fear on
activities. There will be many memories to
treasure. They may even end up becoming an
instructor there, just as one of my former pupils
from Batheaston. The children also represented
the school so well with their manners and empathy
for one another. In addition, one of our groups
won Superteam of the week - fantastic! Take a look
at the photos and clips on our website > Gallery.

Coombe’s (Y3)
Roman Feast

Coombe had a very exciting day celebrating the end
of their Roman topic on Thursday. Throughout the
day, children made bread, soup and their own fruit
punch cocktails. They also had a role-play battle
using their fantastic shields before having a banquet
feast in the afternoon.




Grounds Day

Can you spare an hour or two on Sunday 11th June between 10am and 3pm?

Everyone is welcome to come and lend a hand at our Grounds Day — just turn up when you can.
There will be free refreshments. Children need to be accompanied by an adult, thanks.

There will be plenty to do on the day, e.g. preparing/clearing the area outside Lantic and Cannis for our
new outdoor learning environment; sorting the raised beds; clearing the polytunnel and bottle
greenhouse; painting the sheds as well as many other jobs. If you have any equipment to bring, e.g.
gloves, spades, saws, wheelbarrows, etc. that would be really helpful.

So far this year we have raised an amazing £6388.32 from fundraising events, donations and bids
towards improving the outdoor learning environment. Thank you all for your continuing support.
Grounds Day will help kick start preparing the outdoor area for development.
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Grounds Day!
Jumne 11tk 10-3pm

EVERYONE WELCOME'!

HELP CLEAR THE GROUNDS
READY FOR THE NEW OQOUTSIDE
PROJECT!

BRING YOUR OWN TOOLS

FREE HOT/COLD
REFRESHMENTS

PASTIES &

BENEFITS ALL
OUR CHILDREN'

Best wishes, Don'’t forget to check the ‘A’ frame each week, our news (including

Chris Wathern calendar and twitter feed) and online calendar on our websgite.




